
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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November 2023

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
W/C MONDAY 5TH NOVEMBER – LAMBS KEY-WORKER SESSIONS 

Come and join in with a stay and play session with your child’s key-worker in the little 
lambs room – time slots will be confirmed

FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER – DIWALI – COME DRESSED IN YOUR BEST PARTY 
CLOTHES READY FOR A DAY OF CELEBRATIONS!

MONDAY 13TH NOVEMBER – WORLD KINDNESS DAY
More information to follow 

W/C MONDAY 20TH NOVEMBER – ROAD SAFETY AWARENESS WEEK! 

LOOK WHAT FUN WE HAVE BEEN HAVING..
Farmers have had a busy month doing lots of activities and event days! We had a Space Day at nursery where 
the children created their own paper mache balloon planets, baked space cupcakes, created aliens and role 
played in the international space station. We also had “A Day in Pakistan”, linking to our Book with a Hook, 
“Chapatti Moon” which the children really enjoy. We created our very own vegetable curry, made our own 
chapattis, explored the spice station and created our own Pakistan flags. We have also be doing lots of activities 
leading up to Halloween! The children have created their own spooky Halloween cards, made their own magical 
potions, created a haunted house, enjoyed exploring pumpkins and lots more including making decorations for 
our monster mash, and spending some time with parents during this term’s key-worker sessions!

This month the little lambs have been very busy getting ready for Halloween we enjoyed making spooky cards 
and decorations for the children to take home and taking part in a spooky Halloween hunt around nursery! We 
had great fun taking part in national recycling week creating recycled accessories that we got to show off at the 
nursery fashion show. We loved seeing your creations - thank you for taking the time to make these with the 
children!

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…
In November we will be focusing on ‘signs of winter’, and exploring our natural environment 
and its inhabitants including life cycles, preparation for winter and hibernation. 
We will be holding a forest school morning with parents – more information to follow. 


